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I oppose SEIU503’s attempt to pass HB 4129.  I am a personal support care giver for 

my daughter. The potential for this measure to compel me to be a union member 

adds nothing to the care that I provide for my family member.  I provide care only for 

my daughter.  I don’t need union representation to do my care giving. The bill adds 

another layer of bureaucracy to a complex system of administrative provisions.  And I 

would  challenge you to show that it improves the lives of those Medicaid eligible 

clients or is even cost effective.  I urge the committee to vote no on HB4129.  Thank 

you, Lucy Kutcher. 


